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From: shri dutt kale   
Sent: 2021/07/06 2:49 PM 
To: Xiao, Yinzhou <Yinzhou.Xiao@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]opposing the construction under File number OZS-2021-0011. 

Hi Yin,  

I am a resident of . 
I received the notification to amend the official plan and Zoning by Law under File number OZS-2021-0011.  

I am opposing this construction as so many mature trees will be cut down. Apart from this it will increase 
traffic, noise, congestion and parking on the road in a very nice and peaceful neighbourhood. Parks are limited 
and due this construction those parks will always be overcrowded.  

I am not sure how school, sewage and other infrastructure will support the new high population density.  

--  
Regards,
Shri 


